
 

 

 

3rd September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to another year.  

It was the feast of Saint Aidan on 31st August. We ask Saint Aidan to pray for us all this 

year and for blessings on our families and school.  

I am hoping and praying that as the year goes on we can return to many of the activities 

that make us a school community and a family here. As I explained in my previous letter we 

will take a measured approach to changing protocols and I thank you for your 

understanding. We want your children in school and all of our families to be well.  

Many thanks for your support in keeping our site as safe as it can be by continuing to wear 

masks on our site. We are a busy place and whilst we continue to have high numbers of 

cases in our area then we need to look after each other.  We do not want an outbreak here 

as we return. We do have many vulnerable people in our community and we need to be 

mindful of this as we move forward.   

Y1-6 need to come in their P.E kits every Monday as we have Manchester City in school 

working with the children.  

CONTACT DETAILS. Please can you make sure that we have your correct details (phone 

number and email). We communicate constantly through texts and emails and we are 

noticing that many of our texts and emails are failing. This means that you are not getting 

the communication from school and also, if the phone numbers are incorrect, we would not 

be able to contact you in an emergency. We will send a new form to all parents next week 

so that we can check and update on our system.  

Please label your child’s clothes – I know that uniforms are expensive and I do not want 

things going missing for your family.  

PARENT/CARERS’ EVENING will be online on Wednesday 20th October.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – the letters will go out next week to sign up. The clubs will start the 

week beginning 13th or 20th September. More information to follow…. 

With prayers for a wonderful and successful year, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

Love God, Love One Another 


